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Dear Parents and carers of Year 3/ 4 children,  

BACK IN TIME 

VR Day – 29th January 2024 

We have recently been made aware of the possibility of Virtual Reality (VR) visits, as a 
means to access and explore subjects and learning.  

Our History focus, in the Spring, will be the Ancient Greeks and we would like to book this 
exciting experience for our pupils.  

Some supporting information (…from Spark 2 VR): 

Prepare your students for a remarkable odyssey back in time, right into the heart of Ancient 
Greece. Our immersive VR experience presents an unparalleled opportunity to stroll around 
an authentically recreated ancient Greek stadium, immerse in the day-to-day hustle of a 
traditional Greek village, and closely examine fascinating artefacts emblematic of this 
pivotal era in history 

Total cost for the day will be £597. School will subsidise some of this and we would ask for a 
voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child.   This will need to be paid by Friday 26th January 
2024.  We do not wish to exclude any child simply because his/her parents cannot or will 
not contribute towards the cost, but any significant shortfall in contributions is likely to lead 
to the cancellation of the visit.    
 
Parents who are in receipt of Free School Meals, a Looked After Child or the school receives 
Pupil Premium Plus for your child, then there is no cost to you for this 
 
We are aware that at the start of the year, we made families aware of any trips, visits and 
visitors. Based upon the above though, I hope you understand us being keen to follow this 
up and organise. 

Mr Applewhite, Mr Clark and Mrs Rowntree 

 


